
 

Report of the in- house Lecture on Prevention of Plagiarism held on 06. 09. 2018 
 

An in-house lecture programme on ‘Prevention of Plagiarism’, organised by Research Cell, 

B. N. College, Dhubri, was held in the Digital Classroom of the college on 

06. 09. 2018 at 3-15 pm. This programme was organised exclusively for the teachers of the 

college. The main aim of the programme was to create awareness among the teachers for the 

promotion of Academic Integrity and Prevention of Plagiarism in the Higher Educational 

Institutions as per the guidelines of the UGC. Dr. Susmita SenGupta, Associate Professor, 

Deptt, of Chemistry & Co-ordinator of Research Cell, B. N. College, Dhubri, as a Resource 

Person presented the topic before the teachers of the college. Altogether 50 numbers of 

teachers were present on the occasion. 


